
From:  DAVID TRAINER <david@trainer251.com>

Sent time:  08/05/2020 06:34:59 PM

To:  mindy.nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  OPPOSED
 

 I am OPPOSED to the Hollywood Center project, preciously known as the Millennium Project. 
Every step of the way, in the face of seismic studies, CALTRANS reports, vast community 
opposition, this project has been rammed through by politicians and developers to their mutual 
benefit. We now know that the development process in Los Angeles is deeply corrupt. Add this as 
one more reason to scrap this project, go back to square one, and develop a clean, well-vetted 
alternative. This project will be a blight on Hollywood and neighboring communities for decades to 
come. STOP IT.
             
David Trainer
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